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Abstract
This document contains minutes from TG1 teleconference on September 12, 2012.


Notice: This document has been prepared to assist IEEE 802.19. It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s).  The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.


Agenda review and approval

The following agenda was approved for the meeting:
1) Attendance
2) The IEEE patent policy
3) Candidate draft status
4) Indian Wells meeting preparations
Attendance

Jari Junell (Nokia), Hyunduk Kang (ETRI), Donghun Lee (ETRI), Stanislav Filin (NICT), Mika Kasslin (Nokia)
The IEEE patent policy

The acting TG1 chair Mika Kasslin reminded the participants on the IEEE-SA Patent Policy and shared the related material in the online meeting. He issued call for potentially essential patents. Nobody in the call responded to the call. 
Candidate draft status

Mika Kasslin told that plan is to release a candidate draft which reflects the situation in comment resolutions after the July 2012 plenary meeting before the meeting in Indian Wells. In other words, that candidate draft will contain resolutions from both the May 2012 interim meeting and the July 2012 plenary. He reminded also that the candidate draft has not been adopted by the TG1 and thus it is an input to the TG1 from the editors. A candidate draft will become an official draft only upon approval by the TG with a technical motion which passes. 
Indian Wells meeting preparations

TG1 plans and agenda of the September 2012 interim meeting were discussed. Mika Kasslin reminded that the TG doesn’t have to resolve all the comments individually from the previous WG LB since the LB failed. The main objective is to improve the quality and completeness of the draft with whatever means the TG believes are the most efficient in this phase. It was noted that the comments should be considered even if not all of them were resolved individually. An alternative approach could be to work on issues rather than individual comments. 
Stanislav Filin noted that modifications to section 5 as a follow-up to the agreement on the section 5 template/structure from the July 2012 meeting should be in the agenda. Related new contributions are expected to resolve related comments and it was agreed that section 5 updates will be in the agenda. Similarly, it was agreed that the agenda will have topics and time to discuss plans to update sections 6 through 9. 
Mika noted that he will send to the reflector an email about the agenda items and the approach of the meeting. The objective is to have the topic discussed before the meeting in the reflector. He noted also that the TG doesn’t have secretary at the moment and there will be TG chair and vice-chair elections as well in the WG early next week. Volunteers are needed for the positions. 
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